
 

 

June 29, 2018 

 
 
The Executive Committee of the Marshall County Board of Education, comprised of Chairman of 
the Board Donnie Moses and Director of Schools Jacob Sorrells, spoke by phone Friday, June 29, 
2018, at 11:51 a.m. to approve the End-of-Year Line Item Transfers. 
 
The executive committee voted 2-0 to approve the Line Item Transfers. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:56 a.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Donnie Moses, Chairman 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Jacob Sorrells, Director 
 


